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Advisory Neighborhood Commission 2A 
 “Serving the Foggy Bottom and West End communities of Washington, D.C.” 

July 24, 2018 
 
Mr. Frederick Hill 
Chairperson 
Board of Zoning Adjustment 
441 4th Street NW, Suite 210S 
Washington, DC 20001 
bzasubmissions@dc.gov   
 

RE: Application by the Acton Academy Foundation for a Minor 
Modification to the Student Drop-Off and Pick-Up Approved by BZA Order 
No. 19748 to Permit a Private School at 2430 K Street NW (BZA #19748A) 

 
Dear Chairperson Hill, 
 
At its regular meeting on July 18, 2018, Advisory Neighborhood Commission 2A (“ANC 
2A” or “Commission”) considered the above-referenced matter. With seven of seven 
commissioners present, a quorum at a duly-noticed public meeting, the Commission 
voted unanimously (7-0-0), after a motion made by Commissioner Guzman and seconded 
by Commissioner Smith, to adopt the following resolution: 
 

ANC 2A supports Acton Academy’s application for a minor modification to the 
student drop-off and pick-up approved by BZA Order No. 19748. 

 
Commissioners Marco Guzman (2A03@anc.dc.gov) and William Kennedy Smith 
(2A04@anc.dc.gov) are the Commission’s representatives in this matter.  
 
ON BEHALF OF THE COMMISSION. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
William Kennedy Smith, MD 
Chairperson 
 
CC: David Kirby, Cofounder, Acton Academy of Washington, DC 

Cynthia Giordano, Counsel for the Applicant 

Board of Zoning Adjustment
District of Columbia

Case No. 19748
65

Board of Zoning Adjustment
District of Columbia
CASE NO.19748
EXHIBIT NO.65


